
CITY OF VAUGHAN  
EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF APRIL 20, 2021 

 
Item 2, Report No. 19, of the Committee of the Whole (Working Session), which was 
adopted without amendment by the Council of the City of Vaughan on April 20, 2021. 

 

2. CONSIDERATION OF A CORPORATE STRUCTURE REVIEW 

The Committee of the Whole (Working Session) recommends: 

1) That the City Manager bring back a report in late June 2021 to 
a Committee of the Whole (Working Session) meeting, to put 
forward a plan to review the Corporate Structure during the 
Summer; 

2) That the City Manager meet with Members of Council, either 
individually or in smalls groups, to get feedback in order to be 
incorporated into the process; and 

3) That Council support the City Manager’s action with respect to 
having the Vaughan Fire and Rescue Service report directly to 
the City Manager. 

  


